
RECE~VED

CLERK’S OFFICE

MAR 29 2005
STATE OF ILLINOIS

Pollution Control Board

March11,2005

Clerk’s Office
Illinois Pollution ControlBoard
100W. RandolphSt., Suite 11-500
Chicago,IL 60601

RE: ProposedAmendmentsto LeakingUnderground
StorageTankRegulations:#R04-22/23

DearClerk:

I amwriting regardingtheaboveproposedregulationsandtherecentOpinionandOrder
thathasbeenpassedbytheIllinois Pollution ControlBoard. It is my opinionthattherule
ascunentlyproposedmaygreatlyimpacttheviability ofnotonly the
consultant/contractorthat I amemployedby but alsotheenvironmental
consulting/contractingindustryandmorespecificallytheOwners/OperatorsofLeaking
UndergroundStoragetankswhom areourclients.

As aconcernedcitizenofIllinois andan interestedparty in thisrulemaking, I am
respectflullyrequestingthat additionalhearingsbeheld in this matterandthat theIllinois
Pollution ControlBoardmorecloselyinvestigateand objectivelyhearall therelevantfact
ofall interestedparties.

It is my understandingthat all previoushearingson this regulationhavebeenheld in
northernand centralIllinois. I would like to requestthat at leastoneadditionalhearing
beheldin southernIllinois sothat all citizensofthestateofillinois mayparticipatein the
dueprocessandhavetheirvoicesheard.Thankyou in advancefor yourthoughtful
considerationtothis very importantissue.

21526N Tolle Lane
Texico, IL 62889

McCowen


